
7 AGENDA ITEM 

Millard Cooper 
901 W. Monroe 

Jonesboro, AR 72401 
April 11, 2002 

Dear Jonesboro City Council: 

The following is a request for an appeal hearing regarding the Metropolitan Area 
Planning Commissions recommendation to deny rezoning from Residential (R-l) to 
Commercial (C-3 ) for property located at Highway 49 north, Farrville. 

Your consideration is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Millard Cooper 


